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Terrie Gillen

From: Steve Isaacs <shisaacs@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, July 13, 2024 9:55 AM
To: Board Comment
Subject: Fwd: Phoenix Lake Pipeline

To the Board: 
 
 

I'm a fly fisherman and passionate about fish and preserving our 
environment. 
However, it's time to vote and approve the pipeline project for Phoenix 
Lake. 
It will add water to our supply and improve flood control. 
The project plan has mitigation to address the issues of the few fish in the 
creek. 
 
It's a small step but critical in improving our water supply.  
Please move ahead and approve this project. 
 
--  
 

Steve Isaacs 

Greenbrae 
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Terrie Gillen

From: Daly, Kathleen <KDaly@cbnorcal.com>
Sent: Sunday, July 14, 2024 7:20 PM
To: Board Comment
Subject: July 16 Board Meeting - Public Comment

To whom it may concern, 
As I am unable to attend the meeting in person, I would like to express my 100% support behind the Phoenix‐
Bon Tempe Connection Project.  
Although this increase in water supply is just a small step, and there will always be pros and cons to any 
project that increases water supply, we simply must move ahead to avoid another water shortage such as we 
experienced in 2021! 
Thank you 
 
Kathleen Daly 
Global Luxury Specialist 
Coldwell Banker Residential Brokerage 
International President's Circle 
D: 415.519.6074 
KDaly@cbnorcal.com 
W: DalyandLange.com 
Facebook | Instagram 
*Wire Fraud is Real*.  Before wiring any money, call the intended recipient at a number you know is valid to 
confirm the instructions. Additionally, please note that the sender does not have authority to bind a party to a 
real estate contract via written or verbal communication. 
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Terrie Gillen

From: Steven Stein <smstein@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Monday, July 15, 2024 8:43 AM
To: Board Comment
Subject: Phoenix Lake - Bon Tempe connection

 
This connection project should NOT be postponed for further study. The CEQA analysis has already found that 
any conceivable impacts are less than significant. 
 
Continuing to ‘study’ the matter amounts to nothing more than ‘paralysis by analysis.’ 
 
The bottom line is this: if the MMWD Board won’t at least do this project, it’s clear you won’t do any. 
 
 
 
 
Steve Stein 
 
[501 Via Casitas, Greenbrae 94909. - - 415-849-5187] 
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Terrie Gillen

From: Michael Lipsey <stoicmike@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, July 14, 2024 3:21 PM
To: Board Comment
Subject: Water pricing

I'm happy to read that MMWD is working to increase the water supply. But I am dismayed that our water board 
has not done anything about the archaic system of selling water by the gallon, to homeowners, religious groups, 
etc. etc., without any regard as to the size of the property, and the landscaping and/or vegetable gardens. We 
live on a lot of over an acre with gardens and landscaping on about half of it. And we are paying for water at the 
same rate at which our neighbors on 1/8 acre lots, with little landscaping and no gardens are. We have had a 
water district representative here twice, changed our controllers, installed two extra water meters, etc. to be 
granted a tier 4 exemption, which was then taken away. Our feeling is that the water district is a greedy 
monopoly, more interested increasing revenue than in bothering to take into account how homeowners, and 
other users landscape and garden. Isn't it time for the elected board to tell the managers of MMWD that it is 
time to end this one-size-fits-all method of selling water by the gallon without regard for landscaping and 
gardens? 
 
Michael Lipsey 
75 San Marino, San Rafael 
 
 
https://link.edgepilot.com/s/d59993b8/c7gR_iVekUmIU0tMeLiOEw?u=http://stoicmike.tumblr.com/ 
 
https://link.edgepilot.com/s/d6acac11/xVgbpTLyM0SLIo-KUO5clA?u=https://www.instagram.com/lipseymichael/ 
 
https://link.edgepilot.com/s/133d9a3c/t6UlE3p4PUKLFXQGC2RqCw?u=https://zirk.us/@stoicmike 
 
ithoughtso.net 



From: John Boeschen
To: Board Comment
Subject: Proposed Watershed Fines and Fees
Date: Tuesday, July 16, 2024 9:28:33 AM

Board Members

Thanks for all your diligent work making Mt. Tam accessible to all users.

I reviewed your revised schedule of watershed fines and fees.

The fines and fees for bicycles appears to be quite high when compared to other activities.

Please consider making these fees and fines more equitable with other user groups and activities.

Thanks again for your consideration
John Boeschen
San Rafael

mailto:jboeschen@mac.com
mailto:boardcomment@marinwater.org
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